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Adjustment of Mistrade Ranges for Power Products  
 
 

Dear trading participant, 

Please note that EEX will change the currently valid mistrade ranges for power products. As 

of 18 December 2023, the following mistrade ranges will apply for all power futures: 

    

 

The recently introduced absolut minimum ranges remain unaffected by this adjustment. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us in case of any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
EEX Market Operations   
T +49 341 2156-222  
trading@eex.com  
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